
 

 NEWS FROM MY DESK 

JUNE 2023 
 
My very dear friends 
 

Here we are in the beginning of winter, the mornings are chilly but the days are magnificent. 

Lectures have now been completed and our students are busy with their exams. This gives me a chance to 

bring you all up to date on my work. 

 

KWAZULU-NATAL MISSIONARY AND BIBLE COLLEGE 

Every day as I begin my 5 lectures a day, I am conscious of the enormous responsibility of 

training up our students to become pastors and missionaries to Africa. At the moment we 

have no 3
rd

 year students as we recover from Covid, so I look forward to being back to 

normal and full steam ahead next year. For the upcoming 3
rd

 term we have 8 missionary 

student applications, which is encouraging. 

My intern this year is Joy Mundia from Zambia. She is doing a great job with the students, highlighting and 

exposing to our students to missions. Her team is called KMBC Missions Ablaze. This term she has organized 

visits from Kairos Prison Ministry, Africa Enterprise Youth Fox Fire team and Open Doors. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

FOOTPRINTS INTO AFRICA 

Another busy term has almost finished.  

MISSION TRIPS 

You would have read of my mind blowing  visit 

up to Malawi and seen pictures of me crossing 

the rivers in the wake of Cyclone Freddie.  

Then my visit to Genadendal, the oldest mission station in South Africa, was a great joy to experience. 

ZAMBIA 

I am preparing for my next trip up to Zambia. This is where a number of our mission’s students come. 

I am looking forward to this, it should be very exciting to catch up with all our past students. 

 



 

 

     Next Missions Motivation Morning 

       Saturday, 19th August @ 9:30 
 
History of Missions in the 20th Century 
 

 

What an incredible morning we had in May, meeting with other friends passionate for missions. We were 

blessed with our biggest attendance yet, as we learned of the History of Missions in the 19th Century.  

Plan to be at our next morning meeting ... details above ...they are fruitful times. 

 Book now ... to be part of an informative and exciting morning!! 

 
 

 

 

 I am also so grateful for opportunities to preach at our Zulu churches 

in Imbali, Sweetwaters and Qotoko, as well as the Brethren Assembly, 

Christ Church Howick, and at St Olav’s in Durban. 

 

 

 

We are still busy with our studies in 2 Peter on a Thursday evening and 

are blessed with a very caring group of friends. 

  

 

YOU, my dear friends make all this possible. Thank you so very much for all your prayers, love and 

financial giving. I hope all the above is a huge encouragement to everyone who partners in my work.  

Thank you… Siyabonga… 

 

Visit my website @  www.footprintsintoafrica.com for updates and information, our Website manger, 

Gerhard does an incredible work. 

 

Yours most gratefully 

Warwick 

 

Cell: 082 920 1147 

190 Pine Street, Pietermaritzburg 

E-mail: 
footprintspmb@gmail.com 

Bank Details 

Footprints into Africa 

Standard Bank 

251661423 / 04 55 26      

SWIFT SBZAZAJJ 
 

Give thanks to the Lord for another amazing term of serving Jesus, 

training pastors and missionaries, and promoting missions.  

 

http://www.footprintsintoafrica.com/
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